EC386: Election of the European Executive Committee at the 2009 EAGM

26 October 2009

The earlier European Circular EC382 wrongly described the election of the European Executive Committee at the 2009 EAGM.

At the EAGM in 2008 the meeting agreed to change the European By Law so that each member of the European Executive Committee shall be elected each year without any limitation on who may be proposed. The message given in EC382 said that only the position of the Vice Chairman of the European Region would be available for proposal in 2009 which is incorrect.

This means that EC382 should have invited nominations for any of the positions within the European Executive Committee as follows:

1. European Region Chairman,

2. European Region Vice Chairman,

3. European Region Masters Co-ordinator,

4. European Region Women's Co-ordinator,

5. European Region Laser 4.7 & Youth Co-ordinator.

Of the present European Executive Committee, all present members are happy to remain in position if re-elected, except for the European Region Vice Chairman, Ahmet Ediboglu, who has decided to resign at the 2009 meeting.

To ensure that we accurately reflect the European By Law and the decision of the 2008 EAGM, we wish to invite any Districts who would like to make a nomination for any position of the European Executive Committee to submit a proposal, by email to the ILCA office by Friday 20th November.

Please reply to this email confirming acceptance of the change of date for nomination and good receipt by Friday 30th October.

Any candidates who are nominated are invited to send a maximum two page document including a photo introducing themselves, which should be sent to the ILCA office before the 20th November. All documents received will be circulated to all Districts on the 20th November with details of all nominees. 

Regards,

Jean-luc Michon & European Executive Committee.
